
Currently, the structure on the lot is non-conforming – i.e the left and right setbacks are less than re-

quired.  The house is not parallel to the street. The ZBA denied us relief on the nonconformity. In

order to make the building conforming and erect the 2nd structure at the rear, we propose to gut the

interior of the entire structure. Then we will lift the structure of the existing concrete foundation and

place the structure in the rear yard. We will remove the existing foundation and install a newly con-

forming foundation. We propose to remove a foot from the center of the structure and rejoin the

building.

We propose to save the existing structural eliments of the front door entrance.

This process will help preserve the existing gables and all their structural and cosmetic components.

Once completed, we intend to attach a modest shed dormer at the rear of the structure and build an

attached garage and second dwelling structure in the rear yard.

We intend to preserve the existing cedar siding; any repairs will match the existing materials. The

windows will have wood on the exterior with a 6 over 1 grill.

The current structure will be almost 100 percent preserved and restored back to its original

condition in 1947.


